
December
Updates 

Dear Parent/Carer,

As the final term of 2022 comes 
to an end, we have some 
exciting updates to share with 
you all. 

Heads News 
We are delighted to let you know that, following a further round of 
recruitment, we have now appointed a new permanent Head Teacher for 
Loatlands Primary School. Alison Willis, the current Head at Rushton 
Primary School, will take up the position a�er Easter 2023. In the 
meantime, Josie Heald will continue her fantastic work as Acting Head 
Teacher. 

�is, of course, means that Rushton will now be looking for Mrs Willis’ 
successor a�er the Christmas break. As always, we will keep you updated 
on the progress of this recruitment. 
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Pathfinder Sports 
Our soon-to-be CEO, Emma Sims, has been 
ge�ing to know us during the last term by 
working closely with the Central Team and 
visiting some of our Pathfinder Schools. We 
look forward to Emma taking up her post in 
January. Ann Davey will continue in an 
advisory capacity during the first term of 
2023 whilst Emma gets to know Pathfinder 
Schools even be�er.  

As many of you know, our PE Group 
organises sports events across our 
Pathfinder Schools throughout the 
year. Our most recent event was a 
Futsal Tournament held in the Sports 
Hall at Montsaye Academy. 
Congratulations to Havelock Junior 
School who won the championship! 

CEO Transition 

We want to thank you for your support throughout this term. We 
are so pleased to work as one Pathfinder Schools during this exciting 
period of change and growth. 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Pathfinder Central Team 
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